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THERES NO AIDS
PROBLEM IN MAINE.

RIGHT?
~2
s

WRONG!

52 Sticking your head in the sand won't help.
Almost 100 Maine people are ill with AIDS. And 41 have already died.
Soon, each of us will be affected in some way by AIDS.

For informarion on what you can do,
call the AIDS HOTLINE 1-800-851-AIDS

The Maine Office on AITS




